
 Township of Bloomington 
Monday, July 7th, 2025 

Board of Review Reconvened Meeting Minutes Unapproved

The Town of Bloomington Board of Review reconvened Monday, July 7th, 2025 at 6:45 pm.  BOR chairman Mike 
Patterson took roll call-other BOR members present were Brenda Kluesner and David Mergen.  Town Clerk Jane 
Patterson and Town Assessor Bruce Gardiner were also present.  Clerk Jane Patterson confirmed that the BOR 
meeting notice was posted accordingly.  Assessor Bruce Gardiner confirmed that assessment roll changes had been 
made, and Clerk Patterson stated that no one filed an intent to object their assessed value.  Motion (Mike Patterson) 
seconded (David Mergen) was made to adjourn the final Board of Review meeting this day, July 7th, 2025 at 6:58 pm, 
motion carried.   

Respectfully submitted 
Jane Patterson-Clerk 


